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Greetings All, 
  
At the stakeholders meeting last Wednesday, it was suggested that a "test email" be sent out to ensure 
everyone on the email list is receiving the updates. I anticipate the maximum number of photos each week 
will be three so I included three photos in this test email. Please let me know if you can't see the photos 
and I will do my best to fix the problem if at all possible. There is no need to respond unless there's a 
problem.  
  
Thanks, 
Nickolas Dufek 
Biological Science Technician 
USDA-ARS-RRRU 
Central Plains Experimental Range 
Nunn, CO 
 

We preparing for the 2014 grazing season. In 
above photo David Smith ARS tech setting up 
automated soil moisture equipment. 


